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• Frost levels are pushing deeper into the ground with the recent cold snaps, we have up to 5 
feet of frost on plowed surfaces, so far we’ve only had one lateral freeze up in the village. 

• I am starting to work on the next garbage/recycling contract as our current one expires at the 
end of the year. 

• Work on the 2025 MS4 report is continuing. 
• Brad and myself are woking on the list of projects for the upcoming year for parks and repairs 

to particular roads. 
• Automated Logic fixed a software problem with the heating controls in the womens locker 

room in the police department on Feburary 18. 
• On February 12th we had the backflow testing and reports complete with copies sent to the 

State of Wiscosnin. The testing was done by Complete Control, and is required on an annual 
basis by the state. 

• We are seeing an uptick in fats, hair, and other unflushables being found in our lift stations. 
We put out a PSA about the costs with flushing items that do not belong in the sewer system. 

• Public Works crews are continuing trimming trees between the snow and cold weather. 
• We are getting the last few bugs out of the water filtration plant and expect an open house 

sometime in mid March. 
 


